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NOTICE OF 
PUBLIC HEARING

ON COLLIN COUNTY, 
TEXAS 

FY 2025 PROPOSED 
BUDGET

Collin County will conduct 
a public hearing on the FY 2025 
Proposed Budget on Monday, 
August 19, 2024, at 1:30 pm 

in the Commissioners 
Courtroom at the Jack Hatchell 
Administration Building, 2300 
Bloomdale Road, McKinney, 

TX 75071.

This budget will raise more 
total property taxes than last 

year’s budget by 
$31,610,821 or 10.73%, 

and of that amount, 
$13,886,383 is tax revenue 

to be raised from new property 
added to the tax roll this year.


